
Notes from Bike/Hike Meeting 

November 16, 2010 

Present: Corinne Cody, Rick Colello, Phil Ehlinger,  Peter Fernandez, Lynn Goldman, Andy Hamilton, Judy 
Hendrixson, Mary Pat Holewinski, Marilyn Jacobson, Tom Kelso, Clorece Kulp, Dick Patterson, Karen 
Sweeney, Elsie White            Also Attending:  Jackie Hayes, Bruce Hochman, John LaSala, Louise Silberg, 
Fran Walter 

Destination Peace Valley     Waiting  for PCNR application 

Community Art     A bench for our fund-raiser has been purchased and placed in Central Park 

Pebble Hill Road     Tom Kelso will contact Dawn Kneysky at PennDOT to discuss the milling on Pebble Hill 
Road.  The Committee would like to have PennDOT pave two feet on each side of the road. 

Cycling Education and Safety 

• Bruce Hochman is a Cyclist Educator, Ride Leader, and Cycling Instructor.   

• He has presented numerous programs such as Smart Cycling Traffic Skills,  Teens and Adults Need to 
Know, Instructional Biking, and has led a Kids Bike Derby.  He is active in the Doylestown Y, and 
mentioned that they have applied for an educational grant from the Bicycle Club. 

• Bruce shared materials from various sources, and a booklet of power points from the League of 
American Bicyclists 

Additional Items 

• Phil Ehlinger stated that Doylestown Borough had purchased a template for a Sharrow, a shared lane 
arrow, which will be painted on the roads near Linden school, West St. and Green St.  The purpose is to 
indicate to drivers that there are cyclists on the road and will help reduce wrong-way bicycling. 

• Lynn Goldman requested that one be painted on a road so that the Committee and other municipalities 
could see it. 

• Louise Silberg stated that a grant had been received by Buckingham for a park and connection between 
Furlong and Holicong.  

• CB Cares will be promoting Bike to School Day.  Marilyn Jacobson mentioned that Chalfont, New 
Britain Borough and Township had conducted a Walk to School Day.  Andy Hamilton stated that PA 
Walks and Bikes has $22 million not spent.  They are open to projects of $250,000 or larger with several 
municipalities involved. 

• There will be a Ride of Silence on May 11 at 7pm from CB West to remember those who have been 
killed in bicycling accidents. 

• Karen Sweeney requested that any items for the Township Newsletter be sent to her quickly. 

Respectfully submitted,   Corinne Cody 


